
 

 
 

Calling All Singers! Stockton Needs You!  
 

December Performance Needs Voices 
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Galloway Twp., NJ- The Richard Stockton College of New Jersey is seeking singers to take 
part in the annual holiday choral performance on December 9.  
 
“We welcome people of all experience levels to take part in what promises to be an entertaining 
event for the audience and a lot of fun for the performers,” said Dr. Beverly Vaughn, Professor 
of Music. “We welcome individuals and groups.  If you are a little shy, bring a friend along.”  
 
The performance, to take place at a location to be announced, will include works from Handel’s 
“Judas Maccabeaus” and carols by John Rutter. 
 
Interested singers should come to weekly rehearsals on Mondays at 7:30 p.m. in Alton 
Auditorium (A-Wing) on the main campus of The Richard Stockton College of New Jersey.  
 
For more information, contact Brian Lyons in the School of Arts and Humanities at 609-652-
4891.  
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